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Hi James, 
The Board of the Dutch Albert Schweitzer Foundation (NASF) discussed your application.  

I am glad to inform you that the Board decided positively and will grant your project 
with 732,637 Kshs. 
Your next project has been registered with the following administration number: 2018-3-24 
Please use this number in all correspondence regarding your project. 
Before the grant will be transferred by our treasurer, I will ask to read carefully the attached agreement with our 
criteria for project realisation. 
Once you will have sent 
1. the signed agreement (please sign the 3 pages) 
2. the exact details of your bank account (IBAN, BIC, name of the bank, name of the account holder) on the 
attached payment order sheet; our treasurer will transfer the grant into your bank account. 
Wishing you all the best with your activities. We keep in touch! 
  
Kind regards, 
Petra Weij 

 


